WASHINGTON, D.C. — “EPA rightly made the decision to retain the current ozone standard at 70 parts
per billion, based on recent science-based studies that found little reason to tighten the standard.
Retaining the current standard will continue to protect the public and provide permitting certainty that will
encourage infrastructure investment and job growth to our industries that support 3.5 million jobs.”
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